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SB 153 (Wilk) Needs Your Support 
If you would like to support the CHC sponsored legislation to authorize the State of California to take the finale 
legislative step to open the Golden State up to hemp cultivation, please follow the steps below.  

1. Place the support letter (sample letter below) on letterhead and save a pdf copy. 
 

2. Go to https://calegislation.lc.ca.gov/Advocates/faces/index.xhtml to sign in  or create an account on 
the state portal. Select SB - 153 and Session Type “Regular.”  Click on the Search button.  Select the 
appropriate Committee and “Support”.  Select “Submit a letter instead” checkbox to upload a letter.  
Check I’m not a robot box. Select Submit Letter to send the letter.   
 

__Date__ 
 
Senator Scott Wilk 
State Capitol Building 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: SB 153 (Wilk)—SUPPORT 
 
Dear Senator Wilk: 
 
I am pleased to make you aware of our strong support for SB 153 (Wilk), which will conform the state’s laws 
regulating the cultivation and testing of industrial hemp to the new requirements established under the 
Federal Farm Bill of 2018.    
 
With the passage of the 2018 Federal Farm Bill and its establishment of hemp as a viable and recognized 
agricultural commodity, large scale in state cultivation may now become a reality. SB 153 ensures California’s 
regulatory framework is consistent with the standards dictated by the U.S. Department of Agriculture which is 
necessary to allow California farmers to enter the industrial hemp market and meet the growing demands of 
U.S. and California hemp product companies.   
 
For this reason, we strongly support for SB 153 (Wilk). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
___Name and Title___ 

https://calegislation.lc.ca.gov/Advocates/faces/index.xhtml

